GRACE

FELLOWSHIP Deacon’s Ministry

Benevolence Agreement

The Deacon Body of Grace Fellowship Church is glad to be able to assist you in your time of
need. We hope that you are encouraged in Spirit by prayer and feeding on the food of His
Word during this difficult time. Our prayer is that you would know Christ better and be more
conformed to His image, realizing the spiritual blessings that we have in Him.

We praise God for the provisions that He has allowed us to extend to you, and we pray that we
are being good stewards of the monies dedicated for benevolence. In order to honor the Lord
with how we use these funds, there are a few expectations that we have in extending these
funds:

1. You are a regular attender or member of Grace Fellowship Church.

2. You are involved or will soon become involved in a Small Group at Grace Fellowship
Church.

3. You will sign up for financial counseling via http://www.graceky.org or by filling out
paperwork at the church office. Your deacon will let you know if this is not a necessary step for
you; otherwise, this is the expectation.

The Benevolence Fund is intended for one-time help for those with urgent food, clothing, or
shelter needs. Under extreme circumstances, a second benefit may be extended, but this
request would need to come from your Financial Counselor or Small Group Leader.

By signing below, | acknowledge that | have read and understood these expectations.

Signature: Date:

In His grace and kindness,

The Grace Fellowship Church Deacon Body



